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BUS TRANSPORT INFORMATION 
 
Dear Parents  
 
At various times of the year we experience flooding in our local area. It is very important that parents 
are aware of the procedures that will be followed at this school for students travelling on school bus.   
 
In the event that your child’s bus may need to collect students before 3pm it is vital that we have 
your up to date information. Every endeavour will be made to contact you.  
 
Tully State School Bus Emergency Procedures 
 

• Bus companies will advise school of early departure, allowing 1 hour notice where possible.  
• Tully State School Staff will contact parents to get permission for their child to leave school  

(Davidson Road Bus – Barry Barnes will contact his parents directly and advise school) 
• A list of students with permission to leave school will be given to the bus drivers and a bus roll 

will be marked as students access the bus. 
• Any student who does not have parent permission will stay at school. School staff will   

endeavour to contact those parents through the remainder of the day.   
 
We ask that you complete the slip below and return to school to assist us. The safety of your child is 
our priority.  
 
Please advise the days your child will be on the bus and notify the school if this changes. 
 
If you have any further question regarding our procedures, please contact the school office. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer Sloane  
Principal  
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BUS TRANSPORT INFORMATION 
Please return to school 

 
 
In the event of School buses leaving before 3pm, I would always like to be 
contacted before my child is sent home on the school bus.   YES /NO 
 
In the event that I cannot be contacted I understand that my child will stay at 
school.  It will be my responsibility to collect my child. 
 
If I am not able to be contacted before 3pm the following alternative contacts 
or arrangements can be made.  
 
 
 
 
 
Family Name  
Child/Children’s Names 
 
Bus Route  
Monday                Tuesday            Wednesday              Thursday            Friday    
 
Emergency Phone contacts 
 
 
 
 
Parents Name  
Parents Signature  
Date  
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